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The Fall 2017 semester has kicked off to an amazing start for CARP Las Vegas! Students headed off into 

their first week, attending their fresh new classes and meeting their professors. As much that they've been 

kicking off their semester academically, their witnessing activities have already been on the go. But this 

time, there's been new ways that CARP's being outreached - to their surprise, professors have actually 

started to recommend students they know to come join CARP, out of their own initiative! Here is a 

testimony of one of them: 

 

C. Katayama, president of CSN CARP 

 

"Since this last semester started, God has blessed us with much greater support through our professors. 

One experience which I had since starting this semester was with one of our professors at the College of 

Southern Nevada (CSN). I happened to stop by his office to say "hi" and to share our semester plans. The 

first thing the professor did was to embrace me with a big smile and hug saying how much he missed 

seeing the CARP members on campus. He continued by saying how he has been looking to contact me so 

that he can introduce one of his students to CARP. He shared that he has been worried about this one 

sister in his class who has lost direction in her life. As a professor he really wanted to give her support, 

and that was when he thought of CARP as a place where she can receive guidance and support. I was 

shocked when he said that because I have never though how professors would be the ones to even 

introduce students to us. This was another opportunity to see how much God is working desperately to 

save His children. I realized how much we are caught up in our concepts. God and True Parents see such 

a big and great goal and possibilities, it is only us that blocks the ideal to happen. I realized that God is 

using even professors as people to testify to CARP and guiding people to True Parents." 

 

Personal stories like these truly testify to spirit world, mobilizing with Heavenly Parent and True Parents! 

Again and again, God gives a clear message, that the time is now.  


